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Dear Legislator, 

 

I am writing as a resident of rural southwest Oregon living adjacent to vast and 

heavily managed private forest lands. 

 

I implore you to please support HB 5009 and assure that it is fully funded. 

 

A vast component of at risk species and their habitat is located on privately owned 

and managed private forest lands. 

 

The legacy of clear cutting and herbicide use has has tremendous adverse effects on 

fish, wildlife and humans. 

 

It is critical that you focus on HB5009 immediately. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Spencer Lennard 


